
White Creek Town Board Year End Meeting 
December 28, 2021 

 
       The White Creek Town Board held their Year End meeting for the purpose of 
auditing and approving the final vouchers for 2021 and any other business 
brought before the Board.  Supervisor Griffith called the meeting to order at 6pm.  
In attendance were Supervisor Griffith, Tammy Taber and Lance Wang. Barbra 
Kingsley and Heath Murphy were absent. Also present was Highway 
Superintendent Chris Rieben and Budget Officer Laura Manning. 
 
Excavator Update 
Highway Superintendent Chris Rieben reported that the Auctions International 
bidder did not accept the counter offer for the excavator.  Chris had been in 
contact with Admar Equipment and they may have a buyer that would pay 
$80,000.00 to purchase the excavator.  Chris will keep the board abreast to 
what’s happening as he receives word from Admar. 
 
Resolution 54-2021 – Approval of Vouchers 
Tammy Taber made a motion to approve the vouchers submitted for payment in 
the amount of $29,954.85.  Lance Wang seconded the motion and all voted in 
favor. 
 
       There being no other business before the Board, Lance Wang moved to 
adjourn the meeting.  Motion seconded by Tammy Taber and all voted in favor.  
Meeting adjourned at 6:30pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
 
Lisa Austin-Cuddihy 
White Creek Town Clerk 


